
Our Training Centre 
in Rhondda Cynon 

Taff

www.mrsl.co.uk

Located in the Rhondda Valley, with a 
large free car park and easy access to 
main routes, our state of the art training 
facilities and air conditioned lecture 
rooms are perfect for the delivery of a 
comprehensive range of health and 
safety related products, training and 
services to a wide range of industries.

Directions
From the M4 Junction 34: Take the exit 
onto A4119 towards Rhondda Valleys. 
Follow the A4119 through seven 
roundabouts. At next roundabout take 
the third exit onto B4278 Brook Street. 

At roundabout take second exit signed 
Pontypridd. Follow to T-junction and 
turn right onto Dinas Road. Follow for 
600m, after passing football field look 
for MRS Training and Rescue sign and 
turn left into Appletree Road leading 
directly into the South Wales Training 
Centre.

To find our car park use what3words 
nuzzling.sides.reserving

MRS Training and Rescue
Tonypandy | Rhondda Cynon Taff | CF40 1JJ

T: 01443 682522
E: southwales@mrsl.co.uk
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